
Personal Data Protection Notice for subscribers of the Clean Energy Ministerial 

Secretariat Email Newsletters  

The OECD is committed to protecting the personal data it processes, in accordance with 

its Personal Data Protection Rules. 

The Clean Energy Ministerial Secretariat is using this  website link to collect personal 

data, including subscriber email addresses. The data will be used to provide email 

newsletters to subscribers using the website link.   

The personal data we collect will be transferred and stored by the Clean Energy 

Ministerial Secretariat’s email distribution service provider Brevo (formerly 

Sendinblue) and retained until you unsubscribe from the email newsletter. The Clean 

Energy Ministerial Secretariat is using Brevo (formerly Sendinblue) to process email 

addresses and newsletter subscription information. Only the Clean Energy Ministerial 

Secretariat staff and Brevo (formerly Sendinblue) have access to your data. 

Under the Rules, you have rights to access and rectify your personal data, as well as to 

object to its processing, and request erasure in certain circumstances. To exercise these 

rights in connection with the email newsletter please 

contact sophia.shenk@cemsecretariat.org. 

If you have further queries or complaints related to the processing of your personal 

data, please contact the Data Protection Officer [dpo@oecd.org]. If you need further 

assistance in resolving claims related to personal data protection you can contact the  

Data Protection Commissioner [dpc@oecd.org].  

https://www.oecd.org/general/data-protection.htm
https://www.oecd.org/general/OECD-Decision-Processing-Personal-Data.pdf

